
	

	

 

 
 
 
Brothers & Sisters, 
 
It is with heartfelt sympathy that we inform you of the passing of Brother Francisco 
Ruiz LGA/AMT. Please keep the Ruiz family in your thoughts and prayers during this 
difficult time. 
  
Visitation 
Sunday, September 15th, 2024 
2:00 pm - 6:00 pm 
  

Funeral Home 
Haven Funeral Services 
1529 Hempstead Tpke 
Elmont, N.Y. 11003 

  
Respectfully, 
 
John Iuliano 
Northeast Region V.P. 
TWU Local 591 
561-492-0478 


